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_Aloha to All OCC Sports Persons!

ugust is an exciting month for your canoetacing members, QCC

will be participating in the state championships on Maui on Sat-

urday the 7th, followed by the Duke Kahanamoku Long Distance
race for women on the 15th, then men on the 22nd. And last but always
best, is Dad Center for women on the 29th.

Be at OCC to weleome in our girls with spirit and leis.

Hope your summer is going well.

1 would like tc special thank you toipaddling coach Tom
McTigue who has held together the women’s program despite over-
whelming odds. Tom you're the best.

Thank you also to all regatta paddlers and the families behind them.
Without all of your support we would not be the Club we are.

Your Surfing Committee head Terri Needels has done a wonderful
job and pulled topether a summer full of fun and surfing. Thanks Terri.

OCCs second annual Biathlon was a great success with 130
enttants and many OCC members placing well in their age groups.

Get ready to LUAU!

Aloha,
Tiare



